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Question: 

I refer to HS 35 from previous estimates and note that social workers delivered 77,557 face to 

face appointments in 2013-14 and received 30,251 referrals from Centrelink call queues. 

a) Given the Government's 2014-15 budget measures which cause further distress to those 

people on the DSP and Newstart has the Department seen an increase in social worker 

referrals from 1 July 2014? 

b) If so, will the Department seek to increase the social worker staffing level? 

 

Answer: 

a) No, there has been no increase in social worker referrals from 1 July 2014 to  

28 February 2015 compared to the same period from 2013-14. 

b) Not applicable. 

 

 

 

 

 


